Hip ain

Mã đề 114

### SỞ GD & ĐT HÀ NỘI TRƯỜNG THPT SÓC SƠN

# ĐỀ KIỂM TRA HỌC KÌ II NĂM HỌC 2019-2020 MÔN TIẾNG ANH LỚP 11

Thời gian làm bài: 45 phút (không kể thời gian phát đề)
Họ và tên: Lớp. Số báo danh:
*Rewrite the following sentences so that it has the same meaning as the given one using the suggestion in
brackets or starting with the given words
1. Before she won the singing contest, she had practiced a lot with her coach.
Having
2. The house was destroyed during the war. It is now a museum. (Use a participle clause)
The house
3." You'd better spend more time learning to write." I said to the boy.
I advised
4. Tom said to me, "If I have spare time, I will go fishing with you ".
Tom said to me if
*Read the following passage and choose the best answer for each of the following questions
Super SizeMe is a 2004 film by Morgan Spurlock, in which he documents his experiment to eat only
McDonald's fast food three times a day, every day, for thirty days.
Spurlock made himself a short list of rules for the experiment, including an obligation to eat all of the
three meals he ordered. He also had to 'Super Size', which means accepting a giant portion every time the
option was offered to him. He ended up vomiting after the first Super Size meal he finished, after it took him
nearly twenty minutes to consume it.
After five days Spurlock put on almost 5kg, and he soon found himself feeling depressed, with no
energy. The only thing that got rid of his headaches and made him feel better was another McDonald's meal, so
his doctors told him he was addicted. More seriously, around day twenty, he started experiencing heart
palpitations and one of the doctors detected liver problems. However, in spite of his doctor's advice, Spurlock
continued to the end of the month and achieved a total weight gain of 11kg. His body mass index also increased
from a healthy 23.2 to an overweight 27.
It took Spurlock fifteen months to recover from his experiment and return to his original weight, but the
film also had a wider impact. Just after its showing in 2004, McDonald's phased out the Super Size option and
healthier options like salads appeared on the menu.
Unfortunately, McDonald's denied the connection between the film and the changes, but it is interesting
to note how closely they coincided with the release of the film.
5. The word "its" in paragraph 4 refers to
A. McDonald's B. the menu C. the film Super Size Me D. the experiment
6. Which of the following is TRUE about Morgan Spurlock?
A. He had to eat Super Size meal three times a week.
B. He had to eat Super Size meal once a week.
C. He had to consume Super Size for three meals a day
D. He had to eat Super Size meal twice a day.
7. In paragraph 2, the word "giant" is closest in meaning to
A. big B. balanced C. light D. healthy
8. Which of the following could get rid of Spurlock's headaches?
A. a McDonald's meal B. salad C. a pain killer D. nothing
9. According to the passage, all of the following are the results of the experiment EXCEPT
A. Spurlock put on weight  B. the experiment affected his liver
C. the experiment affected his heart  D. he became fairly relaxed and energetic
*Read the passage and choose the best option for each blank.
In Aby Dhabi the sected of the training of the
Masdar. In Abu Dhabi - the capital of the United Arab Emirates - they are building a new city (10) Masdar.

be recycled into electricit kilometers, and cars will	ny carbon fuels that (11) y. The Masdar communi not be allowed. All the	the environment, ity is going to open in la homes, businesses, an	y. It will be "carbon-free" and "waste- and all the waste and the garbage will te 2029. The city will cover six square d stores will be very close (12) ce to the nearest station. There will be walking. (13), the land around the	
pleasant walkways or par	ths and narrow streets w	Till trees to encourage v	y forms to create energy from the sun.	
city will contain wind far	rms to create energy from	m wind and solar ellerg	y farms to create energy from the sun.	
There will be fields to g	row food. The city will	be definitely (14)	. The Chief Executive Officer of	
Masdar, Sultan Al Jaber,	Masdar, Sultan Al Jaber, says, "There is nothing like this in the world. One day an effect with be built like this			
10. A. to be called	B. to call	C. called	D. Calling	
11. A. has polluted	B. pollute B. to	C. have polluted	D. pollutes	
12. A. with	B. to	C. by	D. for	
13. A. Although	B. However	C. Therefore	D. In addition	
14 A insoluble	B. sustainable	C. soluble	D. unsustainable	
+Change the underlined	word or phrase (A, B,	C or D) that needs cor	recting	
15 Khanh's father promi	sed buying her a pair of	Nike shoes if she passed	i her Eligiish test.	
4 1	D huving her	K nann's lattlet	D. buying ner	
16 Having build the pla	nt, the company could of	ffer an effective solution	to the problem of water scarcity.	
A. Having build	B. water scarcity.	C. to	D. offer	
17. The children have ne	ver been to London, hav	en't they?		
Δ haven't	B. they	C. have	D. to	
18. I told him that if I dr	ank coffee before bedtin	ne, I can't sleep.		
A. can't $B$ .	before bedtime	C. told	). if I	
*Put the verbs in brack	ets in the correct tense	or form		
10 He was sent to prison	for (rob)	. 7 banks.		
<ul><li>19. He was sent to prison for (rob)</li></ul>				
20. The instructor warne	d the students (n	ot/sail) alone on the lak	e. *	
20. The instructor warne	d the students (n	ot/sail) alone on the lak	re. *	
20. The instructor warne 21. If you freeze water, i	d the students (n t (become) (wear) a very	ot/ sail) alone on the lak solid.		
20. The instructor warne 21. If you freeze water, i	d the students (n t (become) (wear) a very	ot/ sail) alone on the lak solid.		
<ul><li>20. The instructor warne</li><li>21. If you freeze water, i</li><li>22. Can you see the man</li><li>23. Mary's father said th</li></ul>	d the students (n t (become)(wear) a very at she (recover)	ot/ sail) alone on the lak solid. funny hat? quickly if she	e followed the doctor's advice.	
20. The instructor warne 21. If you freeze water, i 22. Can you see the man 23. Mary's father said th	d the students (n t (become)(wear) a very at she (recover)	ot/ sail) alone on the lake solid. funny hat? quickly if she cars for six	e followed the doctor's advice.	
20. The instructor warne 21. If you freeze water, i 22. Can you see the man 23. Mary's father said th 24. Bill is still a bad driv 25. Son Doong Cave is t	d the students	not/ sail) alone on the lake a solid.  I funny hat?  I funny hat?  I funny hat?  I funny hat?  I function cars for six orld (discover)	e followed the doctor's advice.  c years.	
20. The instructor warne 21. If you freeze water, i 22. Can you see the man 23. Mary's father said th 24. Bill is still a bad driv 25. Son Doong Cave is t	d the students	not/ sail) alone on the lake a solid.  I funny hat?  I funny hat?  I funny hat?  I funny hat?  I function cars for six orld (discover)	e followed the doctor's advice.  c years.	
20. The instructor warne 21. If you freeze water, i 22. Can you see the man 23. Mary's father said th 24. Bill is still a bad driv 25. Son Doong Cave is t 26. He (have to)	d the students	not/ sail) alone on the lake a solid.  I funny hat?  I funny hat?  I funny hat?  I funny hat?  I function cars for six orld (discover)	e followed the doctor's advice.	
20. The instructor warne 21. If you freeze water, i 22. Can you see the man 23. Mary's father said th 24. Bill is still a bad driv 25. Son Doong Cave is t 26. He (have to)	d the students	not/ sail) alone on the lake a solid.  funny hat?  funny hat?  cars for six orld (discover)  idn't he?  rom the box (Each wo	e followed the doctor's advice.  years.  ord can be used only once. There are	
20. The instructor warne 21. If you freeze water, i 22. Can you see the man 23. Mary's father said th 24. Bill is still a bad driv 25. Son Doong Cave is t 26. He (have to) *Fill each blank with more words than needed dwellers	d the students	not/ sail) alone on the lake solid.  funny hat?  cars for six orld (discover)	e followed the doctor's advice.  A years.  Ord can be used only once. There are  upgrading	
20. The instructor warne 21. If you freeze water, i 22. Can you see the man 23. Mary's father said th 24. Bill is still a bad driv 25. Son Doong Cave is t 26. He (have to)	d the students	solid. solid. funny hat? cars for six orld (discover)	e followed the doctor's advice.  A years.  Ord can be used only once. There are  upgrading treatment	
20. The instructor warne 21. If you freeze water, i 22. Can you see the man 23. Mary's father said th 24. Bill is still a bad driv 25. Son Doong Cave is t 26. He (have to)	d the students	solid. solid. funny hat? cars for six orld (discover) from the box (Each wo sustainable obesity Lit's in an extremely	e followed the doctor's advice.  a years.  ord can be used only once. There are  upgrading treatment poor condition now.	
20. The instructor warne 21. If you freeze water, i 22. Can you see the man 23. Mary's father said th 24. Bill is still a bad driv 25. Son Doong Cave is t 26. He (have to)  *Fill each blank with more words than needed dwellers academic 27. The infrastructure of 28. Further education c	d the students	solid. funny hat? funny hat? funny hat? cars for six orld (discover) idn't he? rom the box (Each wo sustainable obesity  It's in an extremely bed as either or vo	e followed the doctor's advice.  a years.  ord can be used only once. There are  upgrading treatment poor condition now.	
20. The instructor warne 21. If you freeze water, i 22. Can you see the man 23. Mary's father said th 24. Bill is still a bad driv 25. Son Doong Cave is t 26. He (have to)  *Fill each blank with more words than needed dwellers academic 27. The infrastructure of 28. Further education c	d the students	solid.  funny hat?  funny hat?  funny hat?  cars for six orld (discover)  idn't he?  rom the box (Each wo sustainable obesity  It's in an extremely bed as either or voter access to jobs.	e followed the doctor's advice.  a years.  ord can be used only once. There are  upgrading treatment poor condition now.	
20. The instructor warne 21. If you freeze water, i 22. Can you see the man 23. Mary's father said th 24. Bill is still a bad driv 25. Son Doong Cave is t 26. He (have to)  *Fill each blank with more words than needed dwellers academic 27. The infrastructure of 28. Further education of 29. A cable car system g	d the students	solid.  funny hat?  funny hat?  funny hat?  cars for six orld (discover)  idn't he?  rom the box (Each wo sustainable obesity  It's in an extremely bed as either or vo the access to jobs.  me immune system.	e followed the doctor's advice.  A years.  Ord can be used only once. There are  upgrading treatment poor condition now. cational.	
20. The instructor warne 21. If you freeze water, i 22. Can you see the man 23. Mary's father said th 24. Bill is still a bad driv 25. Son Doong Cave is t 26. He (have to)* *Fill each blank with more words than needed dwellers academic 27. The infrastructure of 28. Further education c 29. A cable car system g 30. This kind of fruit he 31. Too much fast food	d the students	solid. funny hat? funny hat? funny hat? cars for six orld (discover) form the box (Each wo sustainable obesity fits in an extremely bed as either or vo ter access to jobs. for the risk of	e followed the doctor's advice.  A years.  Ord can be used only once. There are  upgrading treatment poor condition now. cational.	
20. The instructor warne 21. If you freeze water, i 22. Can you see the man 23. Mary's father said th 24. Bill is still a bad driv 25. Son Doong Cave is t 26. He (have to)	d the students	solid. funny hat? funny hat? funny hat? cars for six orld (discover)	e followed the doctor's advice.  a years.  ord can be used only once. There are  upgrading treatment poor condition now. cational.  and heart disease.	
20. The instructor warne 21. If you freeze water, i 22. Can you see the man 23. Mary's father said th 24. Bill is still a bad driv 25. Son Doong Cave is t 26. He (have to)* *Fill each blank with more words than neede dwellers academic 27. The infrastructure of 28. Further education of 29. A cable car system g 30. This kind of fruit he 31. Too much fast food 32. The effects of clima	d the students	solid.  funny hat?  funny hat?  cars for six orld (discover)  from the box (Each wo sustainable obesity  It's in an extremely bed as either or vo ter access to jobs.  from the risk of an article of the risk of article of the risk of an article of the risk of an article of the risk of article of the risk o	e followed the doctor's advice.  A years.  ord can be used only once. There are  upgrading treatment poor condition now. cational.  and heart disease.  ing or the falling intonation	
20. The instructor warne 21. If you freeze water, i 22. Can you see the man 23. Mary's father said th 24. Bill is still a bad driv 25. Son Doong Cave is t 26. He (have to)*Fill each blank with more words than neede dwellers academic 27. The infrastructure of 28. Further education c 29. A cable car system g 30. This kind of fruit he 31. Too much fast food 32. The effects of clima Mark ↑ or ↓ in the box 33. In order to save our	d the students	solid. funny hat? funn	e followed the doctor's advice.  A years.  Ord can be used only once. There are  upgrading treatment poor condition now. cational.  and heart disease.  Ing or the falling intonation products.	
20. The instructor warne 21. If you freeze water, i 22. Can you see the man 23. Mary's father said th 24. Bill is still a bad driv 25. Son Doong Cave is t 26. He (have to)* *Fill each blank with more words than neededwellers academic 27. The infrastructure of 28. Further education c 29. A cable car system g 30. This kind of fruit he 31. Too much fast food 32. The effects of climate Mark ↑ or ↓ in the box 33. In order to save our 34. A: We're going to man.	d the students	solid. funny hat? funn	e followed the doctor's advice.  A years.  Ord can be used only once. There are  upgrading treatment poor condition now. cational.  and heart disease.  Ing or the falling intonation products.	
20. The instructor warne 21. If you freeze water, i 22. Can you see the man 23. Mary's father said th 24. Bill is still a bad driv 25. Son Doong Cave is t 26. He (have to)* *Fill each blank with more words than needed dwellers academic  27. The infrastructure of 28. Further education c 29. A cable car system g 30. This kind of fruit he 31. Too much fast food 32. The effects of climate Mark ↑ or ↓ in the box 33. In order to save our 34. A: We're going to m B: For the rest of you	d the students	solid. funny hat? funn	e followed the doctor's advice.  A years.  Ord can be used only once. There are  upgrading treatment poor condition now. cational.  and heart disease.  Ing or the falling intonation products.	
20. The instructor warne 21. If you freeze water, i 22. Can you see the man 23. Mary's father said th 24. Bill is still a bad driv 25. Son Doong Cave is t 26. He (have to)* *Fill each blank with more words than neede dwellers academic  27. The infrastructure of 28. Further education of 29. A cable car system g 30. This kind of fruit he 31. Too much fast food 32. The effects of climate Mark ↑ or ↓ in the box 33. In order to save our 34. A: We're going to m B: For the rest of you 35. Have you heard abox	d the students	solid.  funny hat?  funny hat?  cars for six orld (discover)  idn't he?  rom the box (Each wo sustainable obesity  It's in an extremely bed as either or vo ter access to jobs.  the immune system.  se the risk of anature are reduce our use of paper or live for the rest of our	e followed the doctor's advice.  A years.  Ord can be used only once. There are  upgrading treatment poor condition now. cational.  and heart disease.  Ing or the falling intonation products.	

Mã đề 111

### SỞ GD & ĐT HÀ NỘI TRƯỜNG THPT SÓC SƠN

## ĐỀ KIỂM TRA HỌC KÌ II NĂM HỌC 2019-2020 MÔN TIẾNG ANH LỚP 11

Thời gian làm bài: 45 phút (không kể thời gian phát đề)			
Họ và tên:			
			ng or the falling intonation
1. What types of programmes does the university provide? $$			
	t the Citadel in Hue?		
		educe our use of paper pr	oducts. [1]
		live for the rest of our life	
B: For the rest of your l			
		rom the box (Each wor	d can be used only once. There are
more words than need	ed)		
dwellers	boost	sustainable	ungrading
academic	catastrophic	obesity	upgrading treatment ad heart disease. obesity tional. academic
5. Too much fast food c	onsumption can increase	the risk of	nd heart disease phane
6 Further education co	urses are usually describe	ed as either or vocat	tional academic
7. The effects of climate	change on humans and	nature are <u>catastrop</u>	lonar. academic o
8. This kind of fruit help	ps to <u>boot</u> the	immune system	hic .
O. A cable car system of	ves poor slum bette	er access to jobs. dixe	llore
10. The infrastructure of	four city pands	1. It's in an autromaky n	oor condition now
	kets in the correct tense	It's in an extremely po	oor condition now.
11 He (have te)	kets in the correct tense	day has had to	
11. He (liave to)	leave early, d	idn the? Tittee (5	bis here division
12. Bill is still a bad dri	ver although ne (drive)	cars for six	years. has been driving
			followed the doctor's advice.
		not/sail) alone on the lake	
15. Can you see the mar	1(wear) a very	funny hat? Wecking orld (discover)	to be decoursed:
16. Son Doong Cave is	the largest cave in the wo	orld (discover)	TO DE alsovered
	it (become)		
18. He was sent to priso	n for (rob)	7 banks. having 12	obhed
		, C or D) that needs corn	recting
19. I told him that if I d	rank coffee before bedtir	ne, I can't sleep.	
A. before bedtime	B. if I	C. told (	D can't
20. Khanh's father prom	ised buying her a pair of	Nike shoes if she passed	her English test.
(A.) buying her	B. she passed	C. Khanh's father	D. buying her
21. Having build the plant, the company could offer an effective solution to the problem of water scarcity.			
A. offer B. to C. Having build D. water scarcity.			
22. The children have never been to London, haven't they?			
A. have	(B) haven't	C to	D. they
*Read the passage and choose the best option for each blank.			
In Abu Dhabi - the capital of the United Arab Emirates - they are building a new city (23) Masdar.			
It is going to be a green city and friendly to the environment in every way. It will be "carbon-free" and "waste-			
free." There will not be any carbon fuels that (24) the environment, and all the waste and the garbage will			
be recycled into electricity. The Masdar community is going to open in late 2029. The city will cover six square			
			d stores will be very close (25)
public transportation – a maximum distance of 200 meters from any place to the nearest station. There will be			
pleasant walkways or paths and narrow streets with trees to encourage walking. (26), the land around the city will contain wind farms to create energy from wind and solar energy farms to create energy from the sun.			
There will be fields to	grow rood. The city wil	toe definitely (21)	The Chief Executive Officer of

Masdar, Sultan Al Jaber, says, "There is nothing like this in the world. One day all cities will be built like this." D. called 23. A. to call B. calling C. to be called D. pollutes (C, pollute 24. A. has polluted B. have polluted B. for C. by D. to 25. A. with D. Although 26. A. However B. In addition C. Therefore C. unsustainable D. soluble 27. A. insoluble B. sustainable \*Read the following passage and choose the best answer for each of the following questions Super SizeMe is a 2004 film by Morgan Spurlock, in which he documents his experiment to eat only McDonald's fast food three times a day, every day, for thirty days. Spurlock made himself a short list of rules for the experiment, including an obligation to eat all of the three meals he ordered. He also had to 'Super Size', which means accepting a giant portion every time the option was offered to him. He ended up vomiting after the first Super Size meal he finished, after it took him nearly twenty minutes to consume it. After five days Spurlock put on almost 5kg, and he soon found himself feeling depressed, with no energy. The only thing that got rid of his headaches and made him feel better was another McDonald's meal, so his doctors told him he was addicted. More seriously, around day twenty, he started experiencing heart palpitations and one of the doctors detected liver problems. However, in spite of his doctor's advice, Spurlock continued to the end of the month and achieved a total weight gain of 11kg. His body mass index also increased from a healthy 23.2 to an overweight 27. It took Spurlock fifteen months to recover from his experiment and return to his original weight, but the film also had a wider impact. Just after its showing in 2004, McDonald's phased out the Super Size option and healthier options like salads appeared on the menu. Unfortunately, McDonald's denied the connection between the film and the changes, but it is interesting to note how closely they coincided with the release of the film. 28. In paragraph 2, the word "giant" is closest in meaning to ...... D. healthy A. balanced B. light (C. big 29. Which of the following could get rid of Spurlock's headaches? (B) a McDonald's meal C. a pain killer D. salad A. nothing 30. Which of the following is TRUE about Morgan Spurlock? A. He had to eat Super Size meal once a week. B. He had to consume Super Size for three meals a day C. He had to eat Super Size meal three times a week. D. He had to eat Super Size meal twice a day. 31. The word "its" in paragraph 4 refers to....... (C. the film Super Size Me B. the experiment D. McDonald's A. the menu 32. According to the passage, all of the following are the results of the experiment EXCEPT....... (A.) he became fairly relaxed and energetic B. Spurlock put on weight C. the experiment affected his liver D. the experiment affected his heart \*Rewrite the following sentences so that it has the same meaning as the given one using the suggestion in brackets or starting with the given words 33. Tom said to me, "If I have spare time, I will go fishing with you ". Tom said to me if he had spane time, he would go jesting with me 34." You'd better spend more time learning to write." I said to the boy. I advised the boy to spend more time learning to write 35. The house was destroyed during the war. It is now a museum. (Use a participle clause) The house . del troyed ... during the ... War ... The new a. a. and leum. 36. Before she won the singing contest, she had practiced a lot with her coach. Having practiced a lot with her wach, she wan the singing contest.

Mã đề 112

Hup an

### SỞ GD & ĐT HÀ NỘI TRƯỜNG THPT SỐC SƠN

### ĐỀ KIỂM TRA HỌC KÌ II NĂM HỌC 2019-2020 MÔN TIẾNG ANH LỚP 11

	I noi	gian iam dai: 45 phut (i	không kế thời gian phát để)	
Họ và tên:	Lớ	p Số báo	danh:	
*Fill each blank with	an appropriate word f	rom the box (Each wor	d can be used only once. There are	
more words than need	ed)			
dwellers	boost	sustainable	upgrading	
academic	boost catastrophic	obesity	treatment	
<ol> <li>A cable car system gi</li> </ol>	ves poor slum bette	er access to jobs.		
2. This kind of fruit help	os to the	immune system.		
3. The infrastructure of	our city needs	. It's in an extremely po	or condition now.	
4. The effects of climate	change on humans and i	nature are		
5. Further education co	urses are usually describe	ed as either or vocat	ional.	
6. Too much fast food c	onsumption can increase	the risk of an	d heart disease.	
*Choose the underline	d word or phrase (A, B,	C or D) that needs corn	recting	
7. I told him that if I dra	ank coffee before bedtime	e, I can't sleep.		
	C. before be			
8. Having build the plant, the company could offer an effective solution to the problem of water scarcity.				
A. water scarcity. B. Having build C. offer D. to				
9. Khanh's father promised buying her a pair of Nike shoes if she passed her English test.				
A. buying her B. Khanh's father C. buying her D. she passed				
	ever been to London, hav			
	B. to			
		the same meaning as th	e given one using the suggestion in	
brackets or starting w				
11." You'd better spend more time learning to write." I said to the boy.				
I advised				
	singing contest, she had p		ach.	
	I have spare time, I will g	go fishing with you ".		
Tom said to me if				
	oyed during the war. It is		participle clause)	
*Read the following passage and choose the best answer for each of the following questions				

Super SizeMe is a 2004 film by Morgan Spurlock, in which he documents his experiment to eat only McDonald's fast food three times a day, every day, for thirty days.

Spurlock made himself a short list of rules for the experiment, including an obligation to eat all of the three meals he ordered. He also had to 'Super Size', which means accepting a giant portion every time the option was offered to him. He ended up vomiting after the first Super Size meal he finished, after it took him nearly twenty minutes to consume it.

After five days Spurlock put on almost 5kg, and he soon found himself feeling depressed, with no energy. The only thing that got rid of his headaches and made him feel better was another McDonald's meal, so his doctors told him he was addicted. More seriously, around day twenty, he started experiencing heart palpitations and one of the doctors detected liver problems. However, in spite of his doctor's advice, Spurlock continued to the end of the month and achieved a total weight gain of 11kg. His body mass index also increased from a healthy 23.2 to an overweight 27.

It took Spurlock fifteen months to recover from his experiment and return to his original weight, but the film also had a wider impact. Just after <u>its</u> showing in 2004, McDonald's phased out the Super Size option

and healthier options like	salads appeared on the	menu.	
Unfortunately,	McDonald's denied the	connection between the fi	lm and the changes, but it is
interesting to note how c	losely they coincided wit	h the release of the film.	
15 According to the pass	sage all of the following	are the results of the experim	ent EXCEPT
A. the experiment affects	ed his liver	<b>B.</b> Spurlock put on weight <b>D.</b> the experiment affected	
C. he became fairly relax	ted and energetic	D. the experiment affected	l his heart
16. In paragraph 2, the w	ord "giant" is closest in	meaning to	
A. big B. lig	ht C. healthy	D. balanced	
17. Which of the followi	ng is TRUE about Morga	an Spurlock?	
A. He had to eat Super S	ize meal twice a day.		
B. He had to eat Super S	ize meal once a week.	UE IN THE USE OF THE PARTY OF T	
C. He had to consume S	uper Size for three meals	a day	
D. He had to eat Super S	ize meal three times a we	eek.	
18. The word "its" in par	ragraph 4 refers to		
A, the film Super Size M	le B. McDonald's	C. the experiment D. th	e menu
19. Which of the followi	ng could get rid of Spurl	ock's headaches?	
A a McDonald's meal	B. nothing	C. a pain killer	D. salad
*Mark † or   in the box	at the end of the sente	nces to indicate the rising or	the falling intonation
20. Have you heard abou	it the Citadel in Hue?		
21 What types of proors	mmes does the universit	v provide?	
22. In order to save our	environment, we should i	reduce our use of paper production	cts.
23. A: We're going to m	ove to the countryside to	live for the rest of our life.	
B. For the rest of yo	ur life? Really?		
*Put the verbs in brack	kets in the correct tense	or form	
24 Ha was sent to priso	n for (rob)	. 7 banks.	
25 Mary's father said th	at she (recover)	quickly if she follo	wed the doctor's advice.
26. Bill is still a bad driv	ver although he (drive)	cars for six years	
27 He (have to)	leave early, di	dn't he?	
28. The instructor warne	ed the students (n	ot/sail) alone on the lake.	
29 If you freeze water.	it (become)	solid.	
30. Son Doong Cave is	the largest cave in the wo	orld (discover)	
31. Can you see the mar	(wear) a very	funny hat?	
Dood the pessage and	choose the best ontion	for each blank.	
In Abu Dhahi - 1	he capital of the United	Arab Emirates - they are build	ling a new city (32) Masdar.
It is sains to be a green	city and friendly to the	environment in every way. It	will be "carbon-iree and waste-
free "There will not be	any carbon fuels that (3)	the environment, and	all the waste and the gardage will
he recycled into electric	ity. The Masdar commun	nity is going to open in late 20	129. The city will cover six square
bilometers and care wi	Il not be allowed. All the	ne homes, businesses, and sto	ores will be very close (34)
public transportation -	a maximum distance of	200 meters from any place to	the nearest station. There will be
placent walkways or p	aths and narrow streets	with trees to encourage walki	ng. (33) , the land around the
sity will contain wind t	arms to create energy fro	om wind and solar energy far	ms to create energy from the sun.
There will be fields to	grow food The city wi	ll be definitely (36)	. The Chief Executive Officer of
Masdar, Sultan Al Jaber	, says, "There is nothing	like this in the world. One da	y all cities will be built like tills.
32. A. calling	B. called	C. to be called	D. to call
33. A. has polluted	B. pollute	C. have polluted	D. pollutes
34. A. to	B. with	C. by	D. for
35. A. In addition	B. Therefore	C. Although	D. However
36. A. insoluble	B. soluble	C. sustainable	D. unsustainable

Dup an

Mã đề 113

#### SỞ GD & ĐT HÀ NỘI TRUÒNG THPT SÓC SON

### ĐÈ KIỂM TRA HOC KÌ II NĂM HOC 2019-2020 MÔN TIẾNG ANH LỚP 11

	TI	hời gian làm bài: 45 p	phút (không kể thời gian phát đề)	
Họ và tên:	Họ và tên:			
	nd choose the best opt			
			hey are building a new city (1) Mas	
It is going to be a green city and friendly to the environment in every way. It will be "carbon-free" and "waste-				
			nment, and all the waste and the garbage	
			en in late 2029. The city will cover six squ	
kilometers, and cars	will not be allowed. A	Il the homes, busines	sses, and stores will be very close (3)	
public transportation	public transportation - a maximum distance of 200 meters from any place to the nearest station. There will be			
			age walking. (4), the land around the	
	will contain wind farms to create energy from wind and solar energy farms to create energy from the sun. There			
will be fields to grow food. The city will be definitely (5) The Chief Executive Officer of Masdar,				dar,
			day all cities will be built like this."	
1. A. to be called	B. called		ing D. to call	
	B. has polluted	C. pollute	D. have polluted	
3. A. by	B. to	C. for	<b>D.</b> with	
4. A. Therefore		C. In addition		
	B. unsustainable			
*Dood the following	magazara and abazara th	a bank amanuan fam ana	L - C 4L - C-11	

Read the following passage and choose the best answer for each of the following questions

Super SizeMe is a 2004 film by Morgan Spurlock, in which he documents his experiment to eat-only McDonald's fast food three times a day, every day, for thirty days.

Spurlock made himself a short list of rules for the experiment, including an obligation to eat all of the three meals he ordered. He also had to 'Super Size', which means accepting a giant portion every time the option was offered to him. He ended up vomiting after the first Super Size meal he finished, after it took him nearly twenty minutes to consume it.

After five days Spurlock put on almost 5kg, and he soon found himself feeling depressed, with no energy. The only thing that got rid of his headaches and made him feel better was another McDonald's meal, so his doctors told him he was addicted. More seriously, around day twenty, he started experiencing heart palpitations and one of the doctors detected liver problems. However, in spite of his doctor's advice, Spurlock continued to the end of the month and achieved a total weight gain of 11kg. His body mass index also increased from a healthy 23.2 to an overweight 27.

It took Spurlock fifteen months to recover from his experiment and return to his original weight, but the film also had a wider impact. Just after its showing in 2004, McDonald's phased out the Super Size option and healthier options like salads appeared on the menu.

Unfortunately, McDonald's denied the connection between the film and the changes, but it is interesting to note how closely they coincided with the release of the film.

- 6. Which of the following is TRUE about Morgan Spurlock?
- A. He had to eat Super Size meal three times a week.
- B. He had to consume Super Size for three meals a day
- C. He had to eat Super Size meal once a week.
- D. He had to eat Super Size meal twice a day.
- 7. The word "its" in paragraph 4 refers to.......
- A. the experiment B. the film Super Size Me C. McDonald's D. the menu
- 8. According to the passage, all of the following are the results of the experiment EXCEPT.......
- A. the experiment affected his heart
- B. he became fairly relaxed and energetic
- C. the experiment affected his liver
- D. Spurlock put on weight

9. In paragraph 2, the wo	ord "giant" is closest in n	neaning to	2.1	
A. light B. h	ealthy	C. balanced	D. big	
10. Which of the followi	ng could get rid of Spurle	ock's headaches?		
A salad B. a	pain killer C. a	McDonald's meal	D. nothing	
*Rewrite the following	sentences so that it has	the same meaning as th	e given one using the suggestion in	
brackets or starting w	ith the given words			
11. Before she won the s	singing contest, she had p	racticed a lot with her co	ach.	
Having				
12. The house was destre	oyed during the war. It is	now a museum. (Use a p	participle clause)	
The house				
	more time learning to wi			
I advised		C. 1		
14. Tom said to me, "If	I have spare time, I will g	go fishing with you .		
Tom said to me if		to indicate the righ	og or the falling intenstion	
*Mark \(\gamma\) or \(\psi\) in the box	x at the end of the sente	live for the rest of our life	ng or the falling intonation	
15. A: We're going to m	ove to the countryside to	live for the test of our m	C.	
B: For the rest of you	ut the Citedel in Hue?			
16. Have you neard about	ut the Citadel in Hue?ammes does the universite	y provide?		
17. What types of progra	environment, we should	reduce our use of paper p	roducts.	
18. In order to save our	on appropriate word for	com the box (Each wor	d can be used only once. There are	
more words than need	all appropriate word in	om the box (Each wor		
dwellers	boost	sustainable	upgrading	
	catastrophic		treatment	
10 Eurther education of	ourses are usually describ	ned as either or voca		
20. A coble car system (	gives poor slum bet	ter access to jobs.		
21. Too much fast food	consumption can increas	e the risk of	and heart disease.	
22. The effects of climate	te change on humans and	nature are .		
23. The infrastructure of	f our city needs	. It's in an extremely p	oor condition now.	
24 This kind of fruit he	lps toth	e immune system.		
*Put the verbs in brac	kets in the correct tense	or form		
25. If you freeze water,	it (become)	. solid.		
26. Son Doong Cave is	the largest cave in the wo	orld (discover)		
27. He was sent to priso	on for (rob)	7 banks.		
28. Bill is still a bad driver although he (drive) cars for six years.				
29 The instructor warned the students (not/sail) alone on the lake.				
30. He (have to) leave early, didn't he?				
31 Can you see the man	n(wear) a very	tunny hat?		
32 Mary's father said t	hat she (recover)	quickly if she	followed the doctor's advice.	
*Choose the underline	ed word or phrase (A, B	, C or D) that needs cor	recting	
33. Khanh's father pron	nised buying her a pair of	Nike shoes if she passed	her English test.	
A. buying her	B. she passed	C. buying her	D. Khanh's father	
	ever been to London, have	ven't they'?	D. haven't	
A. have	B. to	C. they		
	C. Having	build D wa	to the problem of water scarcity.	
A. to B. offer	drank coffee before bedting			
A. can't	B. before	bedtime C. to	ld D. if I	
A. Call t	D. OUTOIO			